
WE’RE BACK 

Roy H Mann After School Program 

 

 

Hello Roy H Mann Family: 

 

 My name is Monique Haddock, and I am the Program Director for the After School 

Program at Roy H Mann.  Iam proud and excited to announce that the After School Program will 

be in person from May 10th-June 18th, Monday-Friday from 1:50pm-5pm.    We look forward to 

providing fun, safe activities that will allow our participants to reconnect and have fun.   To join 

us if you haven’t already done so complete the After School Program application provided and 

if you already filled out the application GREAT!!!  You can submit the application and email me 

the days that you plan on having your child attend, by Wednesday, May 5th at 

mhaddock@milldev.org or call me at 917.952.4893. 

 

See you soon 

Monique Haddock 

Millennium After School Program Director 

Roy H Mann 

mhaddock@milldev.org 

917.952.4893 
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